
Start and Finish Times in September 
 

Year R  

 

Drop off: 8.55am 

Pick-up: 3.20pm  

 

During the first week of school Year R will be doing part-time hours for the 

first 4 days (new Year R parents please see the letter emailed to you). 

 

All other classes 

Drop off: 8.55am 

Pick-up: 3.30pm 

 

All gates and classroom doors will still open at 8.45am and children will be 

marked as late if they arrive after 8.55am as is the case now.  

 

The restrictions on which gate can be used, depending on the year group your 

child is in, have been lifted and you may use any gate to access school. But 

please be aware the gate between the Year R yard and the infant yard will 

remain closed.  

 

Previously we have asked for parents to drop off children at the gates in the 

morning and not enter the yards, but this restriction has also been lifted and 

you may accompany your child into the yard in the morning and they can enter 

school from 8.45am.  

 

All Year R, 1, 2 and 3 children must be collected by an adult from their 

classroom doors please. Whilst we recommend that our junior children are also 

collected from school by an adult, we understand this may not always be 

possible. Children from Year 4, 5 and 6 will only be allowed to walk home if a 

parent or carer has signed one of our ‘Walking Home’ letters.   

 

Please note that if you do sign a ‘Walking Home’ letter they are released from 

the yard (classroom door in respect of Year 6), teachers are unable to escort 

any child to specific gates and therefore, it is very important that you discuss 

your expectations for your child’s behaviour when leaving the school grounds 

and whom they are allowed to walk with beforehand.   
 

 


